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THIS MONTH IN GRADE
5B1.

5B students very enthusiastically
took part in conducting survey.
They created their our
questionnaires and went to
different class to impart their
knowledge and also practice
presentation skills. 

Many students came to 5B to
conduct surveys for their YLPs also.

SURVEYS 2.

This was a very exciting month
and our students took park in a
lot of enriching activities for YLP
before the exams started.

5B went to the Kaharama

awareeness park.
Students just love it when we fun and learning

happen together. This YLP field trip is a perfect

example of that. Students learnt how machanical

energy can be converted into electrical energy

while exersizing in a sustainable gym. They came up

with ideas such as using there riding cycles so they

can charge their phones while they save fuel by not

using cars for commute. 
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MAKING MODELS 3.

We have planned another field trip
to the Qatar National Library very
soon. Students have been coming up
with wonderful and creative ideas
to work on. The upcoming month
will be the final part of our YLP
journey and we will be taking
things very seriously.

UP COMING EVENTS 4.

My students, very enthusiastically

took part in the model making. We

initiated making our sustainable

city model. Students enjoyed the

process a lot and collaborated

very effectively. I could see them

take ownership of their work and

taking personal interest in the

project. 
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THANK YOU 5.

We will be inviting our parent body
to come and speak to our students
on the topic “ sustainable cities and
communities” I will looking forward
to welcoming you to impart your
knowledge and wisdom on the topic.

UP COMING EVENTS 6.

I want to thank you for supporting

your child so far and helping them

contribute to our YLP.

I look forward to a continued

support till the end so our fruitful

collaboration can bring success to

our class’s YLP project and

presentation. 


